
The Arches Community Primary School  

Welcome to Year 1 



All about Year 1 

Our PE days are on Thursdays (inside) 

Please can the children come to school in their PE 

kit until October Half Term.  

 

For PE lessons, you will need:  

• A plain white or purple t shirt 

• Plain black shorts, joggers or leggings 

• Trainers 

• Arches hoody or plain hoody 

No large logos are permitted.  

 

On Tuesday afternoon, the class will be taught by 

Mrs Crawford during the class teacher’s PPA time.  

 

Homework will be sent out on a Thursday and is ex-

pected to be returned by Tuesday. There is a home-

work club to support children every Monday after 

school until 16:10.  



The Year 1 team 

Mrs Bland 

Mrs Rumsey 

Mrs Ashford 

Miss Swan 

 

Things to look forward to this term 

At the end of the half term we are looking  

forward to going to the Panto in New 

Brighton on Friday 19th December.  

We have our class assembly on Friday 17 th  

October.  

We will be taking part in the KS1 nativity on 

Wednesday 10th December at Holy Trinity 

Church. Performance times are 2pm and 5pm.  



This term we will be learning: 

In English, our texts are Old Bear and Rapunzel. We will 

be writing  a Finding Narrative and a message. 

In grammar, we will be focusing on: 

- using capital letters and full stops 

- adding –s and –es to end of words. 

- using and to join clauses.  

In maths, we will be focusing on numbers to 10. 

- we will be ordering and comparing numbers to 10.  

- addition and subtraction to 10. 

In Science, our topic is materials.  

In computing, we will be learning about technology 

around us.  

In RE, we will be learning What it means to belong and 

how Christians celebrate Christmas.  

In Geography, we will be learning all about our school 

and Blacon. We will be learning how all about  map skills.  

In art and design, we will be learning all about Andy 

Goldsworthy.  

In D&T, we will be learning  how to make a healthy jelly 


